’ Public Works Department
18595 Portland Avenue,
o Gladstone, Oregon 97027

L - Notice of Award 503-656-7957
GLADSTONE Darren Caniparoli, Public Works Director
Oregon PWoffice @ci.gladstone.or.us

June 16, 2023

Knife River Corporation — Northwest
21880 SW Farmington Rd.
Beaverton, OR 97007

RE: NOTICE OF AWARD: Asphalt Repair Project 2023

The City of Gladstone received bid proposals for the above mentioned project, with the lowest responsible bid identified as
$40,194.00 from Knife River Corporation — Northwest. Notice of Intent to Award was posted on June 8, 2023. The City
Administrator has authorized an agreement between Knife River Corporation — Northwest and the City of Gladstone and
a Notice to Proceed will be given.

The City appreciates all contractors, fabricators, vendors and plan centers requesting documents for this project and looks
forward to their involvement and consideration on future projects.

This notice is being emailed or faxed to you, with a hardcopy to follow in the mail.

If you have any questions, please contact the Public Works Department at 503-656-7957.

Slncerely.

\

Darren Caniparoli, Public Works Director

CC: s-2 contractors, LLC./File




